
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
28 November 2019  
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Akroydon Primary Academy’s Admissions Policy – Consultation 

I am writing to inform you that Akroydon Primary Academy’s Admissions Policy and Over 
Subscription Criteria are under consultation for students who will be admitted to the academy 
in the academic year 2021/22 and thereafter.  The proposed policy is available to download 
from our website https://akroydon.trinitymat.org/admissions-policy-consultation/ 

Any comments are to be submitted to the academy no later than the last day of the consultation 
period (Tuesday 22 January 2020) either by email to admin@akroydon.trinitymat.org or by 
post addressed to: 

Mrs M Wheelwright 
Akroydon Primary Academy 
Rawson Street North 
Halifax 
HX3 6PU 
 
In addition to this, we will be holding a public information evening at Akroydon Primary 
Academy on 15th January 2020 at 6pm. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Mr R Tipler  

Principal  

https://akroydon.trinitymat.org/admissions-policy-consultation/

